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Greetings to All 

What’s in a Name? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have passed our church recently, I’m sure you will have seen the new, smart 

noticeboards.  Now that we are no longer linked to the Methodist Circuit we needed to 

remove references to the Methodist Church.  The simplest alternative was to revert to 

the name that many still use: Littlehampton United Reformed Church.  We needed to 

advertise that our building is also home to Trinity Church.  We took the opportunity to 

design something new, and, at the same time, replace the two damaged display boards 

either side of the foyer entrance. 

While identifying our building we are also conscious of the greatest name of all: 

At the Name of Jesus every knee shall bow, 

Every tongue confess Him, 

King of Glory now! 

 



 Preachers and services in  March 

 Sunday services at No 1 High Street will be led by Trinity Church under the leadership of Martin Garratt 

  Meet in the coffee lounge from 10.00am for tea/coffee. Service commences at 10.30am 

 Friday services are mainly be taken by  Chris Azzaro, Norman Croft or Nigel Stapley 

The Friday morning service starts at 10.30am and will last for about 40minutes.  Tea/Coffee is available 

before and after the service. Donations for the refreshments support the Feeding Programme at Unity 

School, Mombasa. 

Friday 4th April   Chris Azzaro 

Friday 11th April       Nigel Stapley 

Friday 18th April     Good Friday Walk of Witness  

Friday 25th April    Norman Croft 

Friday 2nd May    Chris Azzaro 

 Sunday services at St Andrew’s URC commence at 10.30am, refreshments follow the service. 

 Sunday 6th April           Chris Azzaro   Sunday 20th (Easter)    Norman  Croft 

Sunday 13th April          Pam Frost                        Sunday 27th April          Chris Azzaro 

Other Dates for your diary: 

 Church Meeting   Sunday 13th April following the morning service at St Andrew’s.  Minutes of 

the last meeting and agenda for this meeting have been circulated by email. Paper copies are 

available in our church on Friday mornings or at St Andrew’s on 6th and 13th. 

Maundy Thursday   7.30pm  Tanebrae service at St Andrew’s.  

Good Friday Walk of Witness;   Meet at St Mary’s Church at 11.00am and progress through the 

High Street, ending at No 1 High Street. 

We will be serving Hot Cross Buns and refreshments at the end of the walk of witness on Good 

Friday 18th April.  

Friends of the Mombasa  Children Sale of Everything at Rustington Methodist Church Saturday 5th 

April 10.00am—1.00pm  

Offers of help at any of these events will be most  welcome. 

Reminder:  The Lenten Cross will be in our church on Friday mornings 

during Lent and in the foyer.  On Maundy Thursday we plan to take it to 

St Andrew’s ready for decorating on Easter Sunday. Please remember to 

bring some flowers! 


